
1 April 1977

Mr. Dick Davies
Meisel Photochrome Corporation 
P.0. Box 6067 
Dallas, Texas 75281 

Dear Mr. Davies:

Thank you for sending me a copy of your article 
VERSATILITY SELLS THE PHOTOMURAL.

On the second line of page 1 the word spinter 
occurs, which I supposedis a typographical misspelling of 
splinter.

On page 3, after describing the decoration of 
12 floors of the new Independent Life Insurance Building 
of Jacksonville, Florida, you go on to say that 160 color 
prints were installed at a cost of $40,000 and that Dr. 
Porter’s royalty for one-time use of his originals was sei/eral 
thousand dollars.

This statement is an exaggeration and should be 
deleted unless through an inadvertence or for other reasons 
I have not yet been fully remunerated.

According to my records I have received the
following royalty payments from Meisel:
Sept,. 26, 1975 $ 450.00
June 4, 1976 1020.00 Jacksonville project
June 21, 1977 750.00
Feb. 4, 1977 270.00
Feb. 22, 1977 60.00

Yours sincerely,


